
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 27/09/2021 5:32 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

27/09/2021 

MRS Narelle Warren 
92 King ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 

RE: DA2021/1683 - 49 Quinlan Parade MANLY VALE NSW 2093 

We would request consideration be given to windows W11, W12 and W13 which over look directly into our 
rear yard and pool area. We would kindly request consideration be given to make these frosted instead of 
clear please. 

2021/681014


